
Dr Shona Batge 
Committee Secretary  
Senate Standing Committee on Education, Employment and Workplace Relations 
eewr.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
Our organisation is MCM FRAME & TRUSS P/L and we supply pre-fabricated timber frames 
and trusses to the building sector predominately in the Sydney region.  
 
We have worked with ForestWorks for some time now and are part of its working groups 
and industry liaison network. 
 
ForestWorks contributes to the improved skills and training in the industry and have helped 
our company towards improving the skills and qualifications of our staff. 
 
ForestWorks accurately and reliably represents the views of the industry on skills and 
employment issues with the support of industry and the Government. 
 
We value their contribution and the advice and knowledge they provide towards skilling the 
current and future workforce. 
 
In our view they are a key component of our industry and we need this Industry Skills 
Council role to be  continued. 
 
Yours sincerely 
MCM FRAME & TRUSS P/L 
Mark Hull 
Managing Director 
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